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February 28, 2014
The Honorable Larry Phillips
Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Phillips,
This letter transmits a motion enabling the King County Council to accept from the Sheriff’s Office the 2013 Internal Investigations Unit Annual Report.  The report was completed pursuant to Council Motion 14002.

This report furthers the goals of the King County Strategic Plan, Justice and Safety Goals by building a culture of services that is responsive and accountable to the community.  This report took approximately 20 staff hours to produce at a cost of $1,300.
Thank you for asking the Sheriff’s Office to provide this report. Should you or any of your staff have questions concerning this report, please contact Chris Barringer, Chief of Staff, King County Sheriff’s Office at 206-263-2559.

Sincerely,

Dow Constantine

King County Executive

Enclosures
cc:
King County Councilmembers



ATTN:  Michael Woywod, Chief of Staff




  Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council


Carrie S. Cihak, Chief Advisor, Policy and Strategic Initiatives, King County 

    Executive Office


Dwight Dively, Director, Office of Performance, Strategy and Budget


The Honorable John Urquhart, King County Sheriff

Chris Barringer, Chief of Staff. King County Sheriff’s Office
